On November 20, 2006 the following information was requested by Board Member Sandra Richmond regarding P3 Renewal of RFP for Employee Assistance Program

Question:
Any evaluation documents?

Response:
Attached is an evaluation of Corporate Care Works completed by Dianne Howard, Director Employee Benefits and Risk Management.
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